
USFS meeting centers on water
rights at ski resorts
The U.S. Forest Service has scheduled three public meetings
next week, including one in South Lake Tahoe, to discuss ski
resorts and water.

The water rights center on ski resorts and snowmaking.

This article provides some background on the topic.

The  Forest  Service  open  houses  are  April  16  in  Lakewood,
Colo., April 17 in Salt Lake City, and April 18 from 4-6:30pm
at the Forest Service at 35 College Drive, South Lake Tahoe.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2013/04/usfs-meeting-centers-on-water-rights-at-ski-resorts/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2013/04/usfs-meeting-centers-on-water-rights-at-ski-resorts/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2013/01/usfs-ski-resorts-at-odds-over-water-rights/

